Bristol Fire

Department

Inter Office Memorandum =3
To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator ? 'i
From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief Sk
ce: File

Date:  January 5, 2024 e

Re: Board of Engineers Recommendation, January 17 Council Meeting

The new term for the Board of Fire Engineers begins February 1, 2024. All town fire companies
have submitted their representative, which has been approved by the current Board of
Engineers.

I am recommending the following members for promotion and appointment to Board of
Engineers for the term February 1, 2024- January 31, 2025:

Deputy Chief- Stephen Knapman
Deputy Chief- Nelson Luis
Assistant Chief- John Perry
Assistant Chief- Dennis Cabral
Assistant Chief- Adam Medeiros
Clerk- Louis Mascola

EMS Captain- Bradley Palmer

Please forward to the Town Council for their consideration.
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